
HEATHER GARDENS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
 
Foundation Committee Report April 13, 2022  
 
Committee: Eloise Laubach, Chair, Charlane Plucheck, Becky Cole, Mavis Richardson, 
Terry Schumacher 
 
The meeting was called to order at 1:03 p.m.  A quorum was present.   
 
Chair Comments:  Chair reported she will remain as Chair of this committee and remain 
on the HGMD Board for 3 more years. 
                                  
Chair of the Committee will attend the April 14 Zoom meeting of the AROs to briefly 
discuss the Foundation. 
 
Unfinished Business:  The Foundation has received the $594.25 for the bench that 
never arrived.  No report of a replacement. 
 
New Business: Plans for the April 16 were discussed with Montrell and volunteers are in 
place for that event. 
 
Next meeting will be on May 11, 2022 at 1:00 if needed 
 
Meeting adjourned at 1:40 p.m. 
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